
Are you interested in partnering with Galena Park I.S.D. Full Day Pre-K? 
 

Galena Park I.S.D.  is now accepting proposals from preschool providers seeking to participate in G.P.I.S.D.’s Public Pre-K 

Partnerships for eligible Pre-K students.  Participating families will receive high-quality, full-day prekindergarten educa-

tion services and comprehensive, wrap-around supports to be provided by Childcare Partnership preschools that submit 

successful proposals and are chosen to participate by G.P.I.S.D.  Childcare Partnership preschools will be reimbursed at a 

contracted rate for providing care to classrooms of children in the G.P.I.S.D. program.  The current proposal for partner-

ship is open to preschool providers that meet one  or more of the following criteria: 

• Texas Rising Star Program Provider with a Three-Star Certification or Higher; 

• Nationally Accredited; 

• Texas School Ready Participant; 

• Head Start Program Provider; or 

• Meet the Requirements Under TEC SEC 29.1532 

Proposals for partnership must be received by Friday, January 31, 2020 at 12:00 noon. To receive an application,  

interested childcare entities should contact: 

 

Dr. Mechelle Epps      

Assistant Superintendent for Student Support Services 

832-386-1033 

mepps@galenaparkisd.com 
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